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The Appropriations Committee appreciated the immense amount of time and
energy that students contribute to ensure their fellow students are able to live safe
and healthy lives on campus. The Committee also believes that the community
outreach and education initiatives have been able to provide significant value to the
community. These initiatives should be continued and expanded upon by
developing partnerships with relevant organizations and evaluating the
effectiveness of each line-item that EMS decides is relevant for its purposes. The
Committee also expressed concern over the capital expenditures account and the
consistent rollover that the organization accrues. The Committee recommends that
the majority of the allocation for CUEMS should be spent in its applicable year and
that the organization continues to improve in that regard.

Respectfully submitted,
Matthew Stefanko ‘16
Vice President for Finance



